
Good News for those wanting to become an Islesboro Municipal Broadband subscriber.  

At the December 12
th

 Select Board meeting the decision was taken to significantly reduce the 

upfront cost of IMB installations. The new policy is that first-time installations will receive up to 

a $500 credit toward the time and materials cost to install the IMB service at your home or 

business. This reduction will help those who’d like to become subscribers, but were held back by 

the installation cost. 

Contact the Town Office to start the process. You will be given an estimate for the installation 

cost (less up to $500) plus what you owe on a pro-rated yearly subscriber fee. Pay this amount 

and the installation will be scheduled. 

If you already paid for a post-construction installation, the Town Office will send you the 

appropriate refund. This credit applies to the first installation at a given property. It does not 

apply to multiple installations or re-installations.  

 


